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Monday, 8 May 2017 

The following topics were discussed at the Project Coordination Meeting: 

Discussion on the ongoing activities regarding implementation of open science principles at 
national level. Namely,representatives from UBG informed the Project Coordination Team 
members on several meetings they had with the State Secretary, prof. dr Vladimir Popovic 
(Ministry of Education, Science and Technological Development RS), when he informed 
them that a working group is to be formed at national level which would be in charge of this 
activity, that is to formulate guidelines and directives for implementation of open science 
principle. The working group is expected to be formed in Autumn 2017. 

Representatives from the University of Belgrade, Biljana Kosanovic and Milica Sevkusic, met 
with representatives from the University of Novi Sad also in order to prepare for the 
upcoming Study Visit to CWTS, Leiden University. The project team members prepared 
questions and comments to be discussed with partners from Leiden University in regard 
with Open Science principles and Open Data.  
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